
   

   
  
          

  
  
     

 
     

      
 

   

Summary: NPS Employee Made Inappropriate Sexual Advances 
Towards a Colleague 
Report Date: July 22, 2019 Report No. 19-0166 

The OIG investigated allegations that a U.S. National Park Service (NPS) employee sexually 
harassed a colleague during a trip to gather data from a weather station. 

We found that the employee made unwanted sexual advances towards the colleague during an 
off-duty road trip including hugging, kissing, and making inappropriate comments. 

This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued to the acting director of the NPS. 
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